
Good Morning “Class of 2019” Graduates and Potential Graduates!  Please 

remember that your “Class of 2019” Celebration is Wednesday, June 12th at 7:30 

p.m.  Potential Graduates are asked to be here no later than 7:00 p.m. to get 

ready in classrooms on second floor!  Your names will be posted outside the 

appropriate classrooms.  Seating is first come first serve for guests!  Staff will be 

available to assist as of 6:30 p.m. on the 12th.  If you have any questions or 

concerns please contact Mrs. Packer in Student Services!                                             
    


